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Prof. Dr. Adeela Shahid
Head Department of Physiology
Shalamar Medical and Dental College,
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042-3 6852609 - 658 [Ext. 40 0)
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Subject: 'lournal of Shalamar Medical and Dental College'in the list of
CPSP aDDroved iournals

This is with reference to your request regarding recognition of Journal of
Shalamar Medical and Dental College (JSMDC) in the list of CPSP-accredited
journals. We would like to bring it to your knowledge that CPSP has allowed all
the HEC-recognized journals which are in the category of W, X, and Y for the
submission of papers in lieu of dissertations. Since JSMDC is recognised by HEC

and is available in HfRS (HEC fournal Recognition System) as a 'Y' category
journal, candidates of FCPS II and postgraduate students can now publish their
research papers in this journal as a prerequisite for appearing in exams for the
award of fellowship of the college.
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